F’I Blandford St.Mary

CE Primary School

Come and join us for a coffee and a
chat on Friday 13th September 2024 at
8.45 am
If your family have just joined our school
this 1s a lovely opportunity for us to get
to know you better and for you to meet
other BSM families too.

We look forward to seeing you.



